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CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Contact: Kristin Bendlin November 8, 2024
Email: kbendlin@piusxi.org

PIUS XI CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL NOVEMBER 8, 2024 STATEMENT

(Milwaukee, WI) Pius XI Catholic High School continues to enhance security protocols after the November 4,
2024 incident of vandalism of a threatening nature. Classes were canceled on Monday, November 4 and
Tuesday, November 5 while teachers prepared for virtual learning November 6-8. After consulting with our
security partners, we have made the decision to continue virtual instruction on Monday, November 11, 2024.

Faculty and staff have begun training on enhanced security and safety procedures and will be participating in
additional training on the afternoon of November 11. Welcoming back students to a safe and secure
environment is our highest priority and we want to ensure that all faculty and staff have the proper preparation
and are comfortable with procedures as outlined.

The Milwaukee Police Department investigation into the identity of the suspect remains ongoing.
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